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The Business Development portfolio has been maintained this past year ensuring items are available for the 
OBOA conference that was attended by directors and the dedicated training sessions. There have been no new 
projects completed in the 2023/24 year and has been a year of planning for possible projects in 2024/25. 
 
The OAPSO promotional product work is ongoing and is being re evaluated with the treasurer for the coming 
year as far as current/regular items on hand, possible on hand and dedicated purchases, as well reviewing our 
current storage use. 
 
When information becomes available for the 2025 ATS, a review of where we will be, promotion items and 
projects will continue.  
                                                                                                                                                                   
 

Trevor De Cristofaro 
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